
 

 
 
January 9, 2023 
 
Dear Trailside Community, 
 
As we begin the new year, we are off to a great start here at school and having fun with all of 
the snowfall we have experienced. This past week we have begun our middle of the year testing 
to include Acadience (K-3) and iReady (K-5). This provides a snapshot of how students are 
performing at this point in the year and helps guide how we can best serve all of our students. 
The results from these assessments will either be sent home to your directly or shared with you 
are parent teacher conferences. 
 
Welcome New Staff 
We are fortunate to have new staff members joining us this year.  
Please welcome: 

● McKenzie Moore - Speech Language Pathologist 
● Jack Viere - Special Education Teacher 

 
Upcoming Dates 

● January 16 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day - No School 
● January 25 - Kindergarten DLI Parent Information Night 
● February 6-10 - Elementary Winter Conference Week 
● February 20-24 - Winter Break - No School 

 
Please remember to be extra careful if you’re using the Basin Rec lot. Trailside is not 
responsible for plowing or ice melt on the Basin property, and we cannot guarantee that it will be 
free from ice. Make sure to drive and walk slowly through the area to avoid accidents! 
 
If your student is participating in the Friday Deer Valley youth ski program, and you are 
planning on picking them up early (January 20, 27, February 3, 10, and March 10) please fill out 
this survey so we can have students in the office for easier pick up and less class disruption. 
 
Thank you always for being part of our Trailside Community! 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Tracy Fike, Principal 
Trailside Elementary School 


